
   

 
 

     
       

  

       

   
    
 
    

  
 

SAC Conference Summary 
For  groups  attending, a  group summary  is  preferred. 

Email a digital PDF of the completed SAC Conference Summary  form to ProfessionalDevelopment@sac.edu. 
Names of Attendee(s): Susan  Hoang, Stacy Russo, Chris Connally, Thuy Nguyen, Brenda 

 Ortiz, Irene Chua, Ivan Luque 

Conference Title:  Alma Workshop 
Conference Date(s):  September 23, 24, 26, 27 

Conference  Sponsoring Organization:  CCC  Technology Center 

1. Summary – What can you share with the SAC community about this conference. Provide your 
takeaways and the impact they will have on student success/equity. 

The Alma workshops provided library staff and faculty with the necessary training to 
learn the new Library Services Platform (LSP) system Alma. It is essential to the work 
in the library that staff are well trained and develop an expertise in Alma. Every student 
is impacted by this training, since the LSP runs course reserves for textbooks, allows 
students to find and check out books. The library staff who attended the trainings will 
be training other staff and student workers in the library in the system to keep the 
library properly functioning. 

2. How will you share what you learned in this conference? Check one or more boxes below. 

Debrief with department and/or committee. 
Provide Professional Development workshops. 
Lead a community of practice. 
Provide other post-conference debriefing. 

Other, please specify: 
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